
From: kevin@klhomeinspections.ca <kevin@klhomeinspections.ca> 
Sent: September 23, 2022 8:49 AM 
To: Kevin Nagoya <KNagoya@coldlake.com> 
Cc: Lenny <lenb74@gmail.com>; dean.doubled <dean.doubled@gmail.com> 
Subject: Cold Lake Snowmobile Club Fundraiser Gala Nov 12, 2022 - Cold Lake Agriplex 6pm 
 
 
Good day Kevin. 
 
The Cold Lake Snowmobile Club would like to invite staff and council of the City of Cold Lake to join us 
for a fun evening of food, dance and live/silent auction action! 
 
CLSC is a nonprofit/volunteer organization which operates within the City of Cold Lake and MD of 
Bonnyville. We maintain various trail systems, equipment and a building all which provide a groomed 
trail system and facility for snowmobilers that carry a Alberta Snowmobile Association (ASA) Trail 
pass/membership. 
 
We consider the MD Bonnyville and the City of Cold Lake as partners in enhancing the outdoor 
recreation to the area for snowmobilers and would love to share the evening with them and our 
members to celebrate the start of the season. 
 
Please contact myself or any other person on the attached poster. Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
 
Kevin Lester 
President 
CLSC 
7808125849 
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